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Dear Parents, Carers, Teachers and the Friends of Hinguar Community,


We would like to take this opportunity and send a heartfelt THANK YOU, to you all 
this Christmas.


This Christmas time, with your help, our events have raised well over £2,500 for the 
enrichment and education of our children, this is an absolutely AMAZING amount! 

We appreciate that times are tough and that’s why your donations mean so much in the 
current climate.  We are here for you all and easy to contact, should you need us: 
friendsofhinguar@outlook.com


Cauliflower Cards - the children’s amazing artwork, along with your support raised 
nearly £300.


Adult Gift Fair - raised over £700 and was a great community event, linking the school 
and its local residents.


Children’s Christmas Fair - what a fun evening! A roaring success generating £1150 
with nearly £300 of this generated from the Hamper Raffle alone! 


The Grand Christmas Raffle - Congratulations to our Star Prize winner: C. Land, she 
was overjoyed to win a new laptop courtesy of IT.Help-Desk.co.  All prize winners have 
been notified.  The raffle generated over £600.


Secret Santa Stall - the children really do love ‘shopping’ at this event, over 500 gifts 
sold generating around £200.


Friends of Hinguar would also like to thank its committee, our dedicated volunteers, 
Mrs Waite and the school staff. 


Wishing you ALL a very Merry Christmas and A Happy New Year!
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